
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

May 10, 2010

Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio, Fred Stevens

The Board discussed Danny’s checklist for ongoing construction problems.

Roof replacement is in arbitration with the insurance company. Roofs on all buildings except 5-6 Lex, have been 
damaged by the May hail storm.

Charter needs to be called to put boxes flush against siding. Steve DiVirgilio will go to the Charter office.

Crockett’s will begin spring clean up shortly. The landscaping project between Lexington and Village Green will be 
completed shortly and new trees will be planted.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Tuesday May 10  6 pm 3 Lex.


